WE NEED YOU, SHREVEPORT LANP!!!!

With the conference quickly approaching, we have so many ways you can help support your region & LANP!!
· The 21st Annual Primary Care Conference which is October 8-11th is HERE in Shreveport so we need a good turnout!! Register to attend if haven’t already at https://lanp.enpnetwork.com/nurse-practitioner-events/51221-21st-annual-primary-care-conference-nurse-practitioners-refining-the-art-of-healthcare
· Plan to come & bring guests to the Comedy Show at 7:30pm on Saturday, October 10th Individual tickets can be purchased as well as a table (so get a table for your office, friends, family, coworkers). Tickets include dinner, entertainment, and 1CE for NPs and are discounted for registered conference attendees. Go to https://www.eventbrite.com/e/lanp-a-laugh-practitioners-life-tickets-17184499300 for more details & tickets.
Start gathering some non-perishable food items to bring to the conference to add to Shreveport’s Food Banks, specifically, the Senior Program. This program was designed to help the elderly stretch their food dollars and LANP is striving to give back to the community.** I am also looking for any volunteers (prob with a large vehicle) who can pick up (before conference) and drop off (after conference) the containers from the food bank. Email me at pharrj@nsula.edu if you are willing.
· Shreveport LANP September Meeting is Thursday, September 17th at 6:30pm at 2 Johns. DON’T MISS IT!! If you haven’t already, please RSVP to https://shreveport.enpnetwork.com/nurse-practitioner-events/54271-shreveport-lanp-september-meeting
We will be collecting gift bag items for MLK’s upcoming Mammograms & Manicures. So, if you are a sucker for the ‘Free Gift’ cosmetic purchases at Dillards like me then you probably have many items (unused, of course) that would be perfect. But really, any toiletry items will do such as soaps, lotions, lip glosses or chapsticks, etc
[bookmark: _GoBack]For another cause that is VERY close to my heart and will provide some HOPE for the HURTING….Will be collecting BIBLES (old, new, used-preferably in Spanish) to be delivered the 1st week in October. I will have a special guest to tell you all about it so make sure you bring your donated BIBLE(s) and come to the September meeting!!!
 	
